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Dear Author (s) 

Aseel Hameed Raheem 1 , Nabeel Imran Mussa Al-Khaldi 2

It's my pleasure to inform you that, after the peer review, your paper, “Information and communication 

technology and the knowledge society” has been ACCEPTED to publish with PalArch’s Journal of Archaeology 

of Egypt/Egyptology, ISSN 1567-214X. It will be published in May 2021 Issue.  

I believe that our collaboration will help to accelerate the global knowledge creation and sharing one step 

further. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Editor 

Dr. A.J. Veldmeijer 

Associate researcher NMR

Spieregerweg 1

7991 NE Dwingeloo

The Netherlands 

veldmeijer@PalArch.nl
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